
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Committee of the Whole   Analyst:   Jim Martin 
ECAF:    2021-0697 
Proposal:  Mot. 21-314     Date:   September 16, 2021 
 
Consideration:  
Relating to the 2022 annual budget process, adopting procedures for Council action on 
the budget and related legislation, and suspending certain Council rules. 
 
Background   

The Snohomish County Council anticipates the use of an ad hoc committee for the purpose 
of reviewing, discussing and deliberating on the 2022 annual budget.  Ordinance 08-106 
adopted on September 3, 2008, provides for such subcommittees which are distinguished 
from both the Council’s standing subcommittees and from advisory ad hoc committees 
established in SCC 2.03.090. 

Current Proposal  

Approval of this motion establishes the Committee of the Whole for Budget Deliberations.  
It will expire on December 31, 2021. 

Duration:  Through December 31, 2021 

Fiscal Implications: N/A   

2021 Budget:   

N/A 

Future Budget Impacts:  None.  

Handling:  NORMAL 

Approved-as-to-form:  N/A. 

Risk Management:  N/A. 

Executive Recommendation:  N/A.   

Attachments:  See ECAF packet.   

Amendments:  NONE.  
  
Request:  Move to Council for consideration.   


